
  

  

 

Oban Mining Files Technical Report for the Miller Project 

 
Toronto, Ontario (May 14, 2015) – Oban Mining Corporation (TSX:OBM) ("Oban" or the 
"Company") is pleased to announce that it has filed on SEDAR an independent technical report 
titled "Independent Technical Report: Miller Gold Property, Kirkland Lake, Ontario, Canada", in 
respect of the Company's Miller Project (the "Technical Report"). The Technical Report was 
authored by Caracle Creek International Consulting Inc., and has an effective date of March 29, 
2015. The Technical Report can be viewed under the Company's issuer profile on SEDAR at 
www.sedar.com. 

As detailed in the Company's press release February 23, 2015, the Company entered into an 
option agreement with Northstar Gold Corp. dated February 22, 2015 (the "Option Agreement"), 
pursuant to which the Company was granted an option to acquire up to a 70% interest in the 
Miller Project. Additional information relating to the Option Agreement and the Miller Project can 
be found in the Company's publicly-filed documents under the Company's issuer profile on 
SEDAR at www.sedar.com. 

About Oban Mining Corporation 

The Company is a mineral exploration company focused on the acquisition, exploration, and 
development of base and precious metal resource properties in Canada. In addition to the 
Company's interest in the Miller Project pursuant to the Option Agreement, the Company also 
holds options with other third parties to acquire a 100% undivided interest in the Côté Property, 
the Golden Dawn Project, the Hunter Property and other properties in the vicinity, all of which 
are located in northern Ontario. The Company has additionally acquired a 100% interest in the 
Roach Property in northern Ontario and has staked claims in the Urban Barry area of Quebec. 

For further information on Oban Mining Corporation please contact:  

Jose Vizquerra                                                       
President and CEO  
Tel: 416-848-9504  
Jvizquerra@obanmining.com  

 


